
  

 

 
 

Together we can do it – ka taea e tatou – together we are able 

Phone: 06 7529733 *email: admin@mokau.school.nz * web: www.mokau.school.nz 
                      

16th June 2023 

Welcome 

We have a new sudent and whanau to 

welcome to the school. Kobi turned 5 

this week and is enjoying his time 

Ruma Teina. Welcome!! 

 

Matariki  

We will be joined by our Tainui Cluster 

Schools to celebrate Matariki on the 

30th of June at Maniaroa Marae. This 

day will begin with a powhiri at 

10.00am followed by activities. Lunch 

will be at 12.15pm and will be followed 

by some beautiful kapahaka 

performances. If you are able to help 

on this day or peel vegetables on 

Thursday afternoon please let us 

know.  

  

Marae Visit & Stayover 

26th & 27th  June 

The school will be at the Maniaroa  

Marae for two days preparing for our 

Matariki performance. Ruma Tuakana 

are invited to stay over night with 

parent permission. (permission form 

attached). Dinner will be at 6.00pm on 

Monday night and we invite parents 

and younger students to join us. 

Please return attached forms as soon 

as possibble to help us ensure we have 

our food ordering correct. 

Students will be transported to and 

from school via bus and cars. 

 

Change of after school bus 

arrangements for students 

If your child is getting off the bus 

somewhere apart from their usual stop 

please let the school know.  

 

Parent Interviews 

These have been rebooked and those 

parents who had a previous time slot 

have been given a new day and time. 

Our apologies again for any 

inconvenience this has caused.  

 

Change of Parent App 

We will no longer be using Skool Loop. 

We will be using an app called @school 

which is run from our student 

management system. We need emails 

from all caregivers to be able to send 

you set up details. This app will allow 

you to do all of the things you can 

currently do on Skool Loop and more. 

School interview bookings will be 

available next week. Please email 

admin@mokau.school.nz with your 

email details. 

 

Wanted to rent 

House for a school family 

Pete,Pj, Pedro and Diana are looking 

for a long term rental within 15km of 

Mōkau School. Peter is a qualified 

builder with farm experience. Current 

address has no cell phone reception. 

Text 0212597890 

Peteathq2@gmail.com 
 
Reminder: Mōkau School Board  
Casual vacancy for a parent 
representative 
A casual vacancy has occurred on the 
school board for an elected parent 
representative. 
The board has decided to fill the vacancy by 
selection. 
If 10% or more of eligible voters on the 
school roll ask the board, within 28 days of 
this notice being published, to hold a by-
election to fill the vacancy, then a by-election 
will be held. 
Request for a by-election should be sent to: 
Maree Jones 
Presiding member (chair)  
Mōkau Board 
Address 
344 Awakau Road, R D 1, Mokau, 3476 
Email: chair@mokau.school.nz 

by: Tuesday 20th June 2023 

Dates to remember  
June 

20th      Bot Meeting 1pm  
26th/27th Matariki noho marae for the whole 
school      
30th Matariki Cluster celebration 
30th Last day term 2 
 
July 
17th Term 3 starts 
 

 
Den & Prue Olde 

Thank you 
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